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Q: My teaching room in the winter is very cold, and unsuitable for teaching. What can I do?
Show that the temperature of the room is too low with a thermometer.

If the temperature falls too low then you may refuse to teach in your teaching room unless additional heating is provided. Contact 03330 145550 or advice@mail.nasuwt.org.uk or your school rep for further advice.
